
Department of Planning and Environment (Sydney Offices)
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001 Your reference: SSD 10269

Our reference: DA-2019-01289-Response to 
Submissions-1 
                        

ATTENTION: See letter Date: Monday 13 September 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Development Application
Other – Part3A – (none)
NARRABRI COLLIERY 10 Kurrajong Creek Road NARRABRI NSW 2390, 119//DP755470

I refer to your correspondence regarding the above proposal which was received by the NSW Rural Fire Service
on 10/06/2021.

The referral is for the Submissions Report and Amendment Report for the Narrabri Underground Mine Stage 3 
Extension Project (SSD 10269).
The NSW RFS original recommendation of December 2020 have been adopted by the proposal.
The Response to Submissions report is supported.
 

For any queries regarding this correspondence, please contact Alan Bawden on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,

Timothy Carroll
Manager Planning & Environment Services
Built & Natural Environment
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Postal address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
Locked Bag 17 
GRANVILLE  NSW  2142

Street address 

NSW Rural Fire Service
4 Murray Rose Ave
SYDNEY OLYMPIC PARK  NSW  2127

T (02) 8741 5555
F (02) 8741 5550
www.rfs.nsw.gov.au


